
Parks, Jazel

From: Bayssie, Mekonen
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 11:34 AM
To: Borges, Jennifer
Subject: RE: RG updates for SGSEB

Who are the TLs for each one?

Mekonen

From: Borges, Jennifer
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 11:32 AM
To: Bayssie, Mekonen
Subject: FW: RG updates for SGSEB

Mekonen,

Last week MEEB (Tom and John B.) agreed to take on RG 1.199 and RG 1.143, however RG 1.142 and RG
1.199 are tied and need to be changed back to SGESEB per Herman's request. Please change the tech office
and tech lead for RG 1.199 and let me know when the change has been made.

Thanks,

Jennifer

From: Graves, Herman
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 11:13 AM
To: Borges, Jennifer
Subject: RE: RG updates for SGSEB

Jennifer,

Okay, but RG 1.199 should remain under SGSEB.

«<Herman»>
«R301.251.7625»>
mail to: Herma n.G raves@ nrc.gov

From: Borges, Jennifer
Sent: Wednesday, September 08, 2010 10:51 AM
To: Graves, Herman
Subject: RE: RG updates for SGSEB

Herman,

RG 1.142 still under SGSEB. Has the due date for RG 1.142 changed (i.e., due to RGDB by 1/1/2011)?

Thanks,

Jennifer
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From: Graves, Herman
Sent: Tuesday, September 07, 2010 4:47 PM
To: Hogan, Rosemary
Cc: Burke, John; Thomas, Vaughn; Sircar, Madhumita; Borges, Jennifer
Subject: RE: RG updates for SGSEB

It's okay for MEEB to take the lead on RG 1.143. RG 1.199, "Anchoring" is tied to RG 1.142 and should
remain with SGSEB.

<<Herman>>
<<301.251.7625>>
mail to: Herman.Graves@nrc.gov

From: Hogan, Rosemary
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 10:41 AM
To: Graves, Herman
Subject: FW: RG updates for SGSEB

MEEB is taking the lead for 2 of our/your Reg Gds. Talk to John about an SGSEB rep his work group. It could
be you or someone else.

From: Borges, Jennifer
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 5:13 PM
To: Hogan, Rosemary
Subject: RE: RG updates for SGSEB

Sure.

From: Hogan, Rosemary
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2010 5:06 PM
To: Borges, Jennifer
Subject: FW: RG updates for SGSEB

Can you transfer these RGs to MEEB?

Thanks

From: Koshy, Thomas
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 10:28 AM
To: Hogan, Rosemary
Cc: Burke, John
Subject: FW: RG updates for SGSEB

OK, we will do both

From: Burke, John
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2010 9:16 AM
To: Koshy, Thomas
Subject: RG updates for SGSEB

In my opinion we could pick up revisions for R'G 1.199 "Anchoring Components and Structural supports in

Concrete" and RG 1.143" Design Guidance for Radwaste Systems" both for SGSEB

John Burke, PE
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Senior Engineer
(301) 251-7628
iohn.burke~cnrc..ov
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